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Diary Dates 
May: 

19th—Sailing Regatta 

29th—June 2nd: Half term 

June: 

5th– Back to school 

8th & 9th—School closed 

13th—Year 3 Minack Theatre Trip 

14th—Infant Sports Day @ 1.30pm 

15th—Class photos 

19th—Junior Sports Day @ 1.30pm 

14th—Our Girls Can 

29th & 30th—Year 3 & 4 camp 

July: 

26th—School closes for summer 2pm 

Help us to become nit-free—please check your child’s hair this weekend 

Going Paperless 
As mentioned in the newsletter last week we will be switching to paperless correspondence after half term. 

We are hoping this will save on cost, time and be more environmentally friendly.  

Our new system for sending out letters will work in the following way: 
 

 Letters will be emailed to parents/guardians who are shown on our system as having parental responsibility. 

 Emails will be followed up with a text to let you know an email has been sent.  

 If you do not have access to emails you are welcome to come and collect a paper copy of the letter. 

 If the letter requires parent consent, you will be able to give consent by replying to the email at the              

address shown 
 

Thank you to all of you who have passed on your email addresses so far, if you have yet to do so, please email 

emma.sweet@padstow.cornwall.sch.uk or complete and return the slip below.  

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Email Address 
Parent/Guardian name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Email address ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Child(ren)’s name(s) ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

School closes for the half term holiday 

at 3.15pm on Friday 26th May  
We return to school on Monday 5th June 

School will be closed on the 8th and 9th of June 

Cheese & Wine Evening with Mr Banks & Mr Hill 
Tuesday 23rd May at 7pm in the school hall 

All parents and friends of Padstow School are welcome for an informal 

evening hosted by Mr Banks and Mr Hill.  

Please take this opportunity to come along and share your views and 

thoughts to help shape the future of Padstow School. 

 



Scooter Days: Mon: Year 3  |   Tues: Year 4  |   Weds: Infants  |  Thurs: Year 5  |  Fri: Year 6 

 

PADSTOW UNITED AFC 
Padstow United Youth AFC 

 

Ground: Jury Park, Padstow 

East Cornwall League Division One 
 

Over 100 years bringing football to the community 
 

Town Meeting 7.30pm 

22nd May at the Memorial Hall 
 

The Football Club is greatly in need of support from the  

community if it is to survive and grow. 
 

We will be holding a town meeting on Monday 22nd May to 

gauge support for keeping the club going. If you think you can 

spare a few hours a month to help on match days, assist in  

maintaining our ground at Jury Park or to fundraise please come 

along to the meeting. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to help, 

please contact me: 

 

Richard Buscombe 
 

07866 946 731 / 01841 532 103 / richard506@btinternet.com 

Jocelyn’s Cake Sale 
On Saturday May 27th from 10.00am Trevisker Garden Centre are holding a ‘Taste of Margot’s’ event.  

(As many of you will know, local chef Adrian Oliver will be opening Margot’s at Trevisker at the end of June.) 

There will be food tasters, coffee from the Padstow Coffee Company and fabulous craft stalls. Alongside them 

one of our Year 5 pupils,  Jocelyn will be holding a cake sale to raise money for the school library.  If you are 

out and about on Saturday please pop in and support her. Any cake donations are very welcome too. 

And Relax 
Year 6 have enjoyed a more 

relaxed pace of life this 

week now that they have 

finished their SATs. On 

Tuesday they went  

swimming and bowling and 

next week they are  

planning a beach day. 

Orangutan Art: 
Year 5 used pastels to 

create these fantastic 

orangutan drawings. 

They followed a guide 

which gave them  

instruction and tips.  

We were all delighted 

with the results! 


